
Gateway Gossip 
 

1st April 2022

 
Dear all, 

Welcome to the final newsletter of the Spring Term and what a busy one it has
been!

 
This week in particular has been very exciting, and I am sure the pictures will help

tell the story yet again.
 

We had a fabulous Ancient Greece production by Year 3 yesterday. The children
had an amazing time and it was so lovely to have so many parents join us to

celebrate the learning that has taken place this half term. 
Early Years hosted a parent’s family fun sessions and the children loved showing

off their classrooms and sharing time with their adults. 
Year 4 have attended the Grand Theatre for a production of Gangsta Granny and

travelled on the tram. Finally we have also held an Easter bingo session on
Thursday after school and again lovely to see our community coming together

once more and a huge benefit for the children also. It really has been wonderful to
see happy smiling children and lots of more normal times are yet to come with

events through the Summer Term also. 
 

I am sure you will join me in saying a heartfelt thank you to all the staff for
helping with all the events that have taken place this half term. Many have given

up their own time for the events too and really have a passion for helping the
children have a memorable and happy time both through their learning, but also in

their recovery from Covid times where socialising was not so easy. 
 

I wish everyone a peaceful and relaxing Easter break and look forward to seeing
everyone on Tuesday 19th April at 8.45am. 

 
Take good care and happy holidays! 

Best wishes,
Mrs Robinson

Dates To Remember 
 

Tuesday 19th April
School opens at 8.45am

 
 
 
 

Please check Parent App
to update and return the
pick up permissions form. 

Thank you 

Newsletter: 25 

Gateway Extra 
Wednesday Special 
Join us for Sports
camp Wednesday
3.15pm-5.30pm 
Snack provided. 

Please book through the school office. Let
us know if your child has any allergies.



Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

Headteacher
 award 

Headteacher
 award 

Attendance Award
N - Noah

RB - Sahara
RG - Lyla-Lou
1B - Danny

1G - Hayden
2B - Nancy

2G - Roman 
3B - Yasir

3G - 
4B - Wa'izah
4G - Darla
5B - Riley

5G - Shannon
6B - Daniel
6G - AlexaWell done to all our winners! 

 
1B

1G
Marcell

 

2B
Candice

2G
Oliver

 
 
 

Star
Award

 

N - Ella
RB - Savannah

RG - Toby
1B - Amelia
1G - Zayn

2B - Tamara
2G - Hope
3B - Poppy

3G - 
4B  - Felicia

4G - Wiktoria 
5B - Alex
5G - Amy
6B - Tyler

6G - Kelsey

Core
 Award

N - Mustafa
RB - Sophia
RG - Skyla
1B - Thea

1G - Poppy-Mae
2B - Issac

2G - Ali
3B - LilyMay

3G - 
4B - Evie-Jo
4G - Daniel
5B - Lamia
5G - Poppie

6B - Madison
6G - Skye-Rose

Jessie
Evie

Oliwia
Daisy
Josh

Dexter
Conor
Riley
Josh

Brandon-Lee
Tyler

Reading Award Class
Attendance

Winners

 
 
 

3B
Ryan

3G

4B
Lucas

4G
Chase

 
 
 

 
5B

 

5G
Charlotte

 

6B
Mckenzie

 

6G
Lacey-May

 
 
 

2B

 
RB

Tyler

 

RG
Poppy

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6G



81

95 48

82 84

116 84

99

165

211 132

181

Newton King
 

 Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 

EarheartCurie

1st 1st

 

Mrs Davis
"The boy at the

back of the class. I
love this story

because I love the
team work of the

children within the
story and it keeps
you guessing what
might happen next

in their adventure." 

Nursery, Reception,
Year 1 and 2 

 

Winner
 

1st
 

2nd 3rd 4th

 House  Teams 
 

Overall

We Love Reading

Staff Shoutout
Congratulations to
Miss Davis who is

getting married on
Monday. The best of

luck from your
Gateway Family!



Year 5 and 6 
 

Year 1 and 2 
 

Gateway’s Amazing Learning! 
 

Year 3 and 4 
 

Nursery and Reception
 

 

 We have had a fabulous week in
EYFS to end our Spring term. It was
fantastic to see so many parents in
school enjoying Easter crafts. The

children have enjoyed investigating
Easter and looking at important

symbols we see at this time of the
year. The EYFS team would like to
wish you all a happy Easter and an

enjoyable holiday. 
 

In Year three, we have been
rehearsing and then performing our
assembly on Ancient Greece - which
was brilliantly performed by us all.
We then tried some Greek food -

although not everyone was keen on
the olives, we loved the yoghurt
with honey. We have also finished

our discussion pieces writing in third
and first person - giving our own

opinions on lots of subjects - a truly
inspiring week for Y3!

This week the children have been
finishing off the learning in all their
topics whilst enjoying some fun and
exciting Easter activities! This has

finished off a great term of learning and
we are excited to continue with some
upcoming topics in the Summer term:
check out the homework chart to find

out more! Naturally, a two week break is
a long one and it would be incredibly

beneficial to your children to be reading
lots and doing any homework sent home.
These are very important times for the
pupils in Year 6 and they are of an age
now where they need to be revising at

home also. Year 5 - this will be you next
year so build some good habits. Have a

lovely break too!

The year 1 children have really
enjoyed finishing off their pop up

toys in DT and they couldn’t wait to
take them home. They have finished

writing their own versions of the
story Where The Wild Things Are
this week and the grown ups were
very impressed with the children’s

writing, it was simply amazing! Year 1
completed their exciting geography
topic by drawing their own maps of

the local area and creating their own
symbols like the ones they spotted

on the OS maps. Year 2 have worked
really hard this week with their

writing and have written a range of
fact files within a range of different
subjects. Please encourage your child

to try hard with their Easter
homework as this is all to support
them in their SATs preparation.

Enjoy a lovely well earned half-term
break and have a lovely Easter!.



 

Any other business
 

 

Thank you to everyone who
came to our Early Years Easter
crafts and Easter bingo. A great

time was had by all!

Goodbye Mrs Carroll!
You’ve been here since day one and we
are so thankful for everything you’ve 
 done. You’ll be sorely missed. Enjoy
every bit of your retirement. You'll

always be a member of our Gateway
family. Best wishes, always. xx 

Attendance winners

Charlotte
 

Poppy
 

Sienna 
 
 
 
 

Tyler
 

Lillie
 

Chloe
 

Tyler
 
 
 
 

From everyone at Gateway,
we wish you all a happy

Easter and half term
holiday. We will see you all

on Tuesday 19th April at
8.45am.

Sahara - Bike
Suzie - Bike

 Johnathon - Switch 
Bella  - Zoo pass

Easter Bonnet
Winners 

N - King 
RB - Earheart
RG - Earheart

1B - Curie 
1G - Newton
2B - Earheart
2G -  Earheart

 

3B - Earheart
3G - Curie

4B - Earheart
4G - Newton

5B - King
5G - Curie
6B - King
6G - Curie

 
 Overall

6G - Curie 



Our week in pictures! 
 

Have a lovely break!
 @GatewayFCAT

 
Blackpool Gateway Academy  

and
Early Years Blackpool-Gateway

School Website QR Code 


